RESOLUTION NO. 4132-21

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE GOVERNING BODY OF THE CITY OF
FAIRHOPE, ALABAMA, as follows:

[1] That the City of Fairhope did request, receive, and open bids for New Roof and
Gutter Replacement for Public Works/Public Utilities Administration Building
damaged by Hurricane Sally (FEMA 4563) for the Public Works Department (Bid
Number 027-21).

[2] Bid No. 027-21 was sent to seven contractors, as well as multiple state agencies
for MBE and DBE consideration, and the City’s website.

[3] At the appointed time and place, the following bids were opened and tabulated as
follows:
Please see attached Bid Tabulations for
New Roof and Gutter Replacement for Public Works
And Public Utilities Administration Building
for the Public Works Department

[4] After evaluating the bid proposals with the required bid specifications, Roof
Doctor of Alabama with a total bid proposal of $112,000.00, is now awarded the bid
for New Roof and Gutter Replacement for Public Works/Public Utilities
Administration Building damaged by Hurricane Sally (FEMA 4563) for the Public
Works Department.

Adopted on this 28th day of June, 2021

Attest:

1éa Jria
City Clerk



